Annual Report 2002-2003 Campus Wide Safety Committee

The Committee continued to meet monthly for 90 minutes throughout the academic year. The focus of our work, consistent with the last several years, has been policy/procedure and safety data trend analysis. Quarterly reporting for the departments of Food Service, Campus Safety, and Facilities Services also continued. Additionally, the Committee completed its annual review of the Chemical Hygiene Plan, Radiation Safety Committee summary, and the Skidmore Security Advisory Committee recommendations.

A.) Policy/Procedure Development and Implementation

The Committee put the finishing touches on several policies this year including Hazard Communications, Hazardous Waste Management, Blood Borne Pathogen Management, Motor Vehicles (including 15 Passenger